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8th September 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School-run clubs will commence the week beginning Monday 18th September. If your child 
wishes to take part, please fill in the appropriate boxes on the attached form, sign, and 
return to school by Wednesday 13th September.  For those clubs with a limited number of 
places, we will let you know on 14th September if the club is over-subscribed and your child 
is NOT able to join.   
 
Please note that Ai Martial Arts starts Wednesday 13th September and York City Football 
starts Friday 15th September, both 3:30-4:40pm – these are both external providers and not 
run by teachers. 
 
Please also make a note of the time(s) your child’s club finishes and ensure they are 
collected promptly. There is no charge for most of these activities - members of staff run the 
clubs on a voluntary basis. As you will appreciate, there are times when club activities have 
to be cancelled at short notice - some are obviously dependent on the weather and there is 
the possibility of members of staff having prior school-based commitments. If this is the 
case, we will put out a post (via the website) to inform parents as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Andrew Buttery 
Headteacher 
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